
 

Weekly Newsletter 
Monday, September 13th, 2021 

    1st PTC Meeting Tonight 
Please join us for our first PTC meeting 

tonight, Monday, Sept 13th at 5:30, via 
Zoom. Zoom link and agenda are 

attached. All are welcome! 
                            

                Arrival/Dismissal 
 

Thank you for adjusting to our updated parking 
lot dismissal procedures. The congestion on 
Tower Dr. has cleared and our bus and through 
traffic are able to get up the hill! Just a few 
other general reminders. Students may be 
dropped off at school starting at 8:30am, but not 
before. We do not have supervision available. 
Bell rings at 8:45am for students to come into 
the building and students are in their classrooms 
by 8:50. At the end of the day, students are 
dismissed at 3:30pm. We will be doing hand to 
hand dismissal for PK and Kindergarten. Those 
picking up PK and Kindergarten students may 
park on the blacktop and get out of their 
vehicles to get their students. 

 
 

Job Opportunity 
Table Mound is still in need of 1 

paraprofessional to join our Table Mound staff. 
Days and hours would mirror your child’s and 
it’s a great option for a parent/guardian to have 

a schedule that matches their student’s 
schedule (summer, snow days, no weekends or 

holidays!)  So, if you or someone you know 
might be interested have them contact Mr. Hull 
at mhull@dbqschools.org or 552-4400. Come be 

a part of our Table Mound team! 
 

Table Mound Blood Drive, Oct 5th! 
 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events 
 
 

M, Sept 13 – 1st PTC Meeting, 5:30-6:30pm, Zoom 
 

Th, Sept 16 – FAST Testing, K-5 
 

F, Sept 17 – FAST Testing, K-5 
 

F, Oct 1 – NO SCHOOL, Teacher Professional Dev. Day 
 

T, Oct 5 – Table Mound Blood Drive, 2:30-5:30pm 
 

Th, Oct 7 – Picture Retake Day! 
 
 

Friday Late Start Supervision 
As was our practice in the past, we will be offering 
supervision for students who need to be dropped 

off at normal time on our Friday 1hr late starts. 
Students will be expected to have a book to read or 
work to do during the time they are here. Students 
will need to be signed in at the office each Friday 

morning by an adult. Once signed in, students will 
then walk themselves to the library. 

            

                          Sleep! 
 

As we are starting to settle into the routines of the 
new school year, one of the most important routines 
is sleep!  A good night’s rest can help our students 

be successful each and everyday.  Setting a 
consistent bedtime, being off screens an hour before 
sleep, and establishing a bedtime routine can help 
our students be rested and ready for school. We 

want each of our students to be successful at 
school! 

 
 
 

Picture Retake Day 
Table Mound picture retake day is set for 

Thursday, October 7th.  If you are choosing to have your 
child's picture retaken on that day, please send their 
picture package with them on that day. 
If your child has not had their picture taken yet this year, 
picture order forms are available on request at the office.  
Even if you do not order pictures, your student will still 
have their picture taken. 

 

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens 
who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners.” 
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